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People’s who studied in Australia should be allowed to registered without taking English test. This test is unfair and have
made many people to be depressed, Some individual are in the state of committing  suicide . Imagine having to sit the
same test for numerous times spending huge amount of money , at the end of the day not able to score 7, in each band .
This is unfair and need to be review.




